
The Little Italian Film Festival 19-21st March 
 

 
 

We’re delighted to announce that the Italian Film Festival will take place from 
19-21st March, supported by Trinity Italian, RAI cinema and the Italian Cultural 
Institute. Our Department is really proud of playing of being involved in this.  
  
Films are screened at the Lighthouse and we’re hoping to have talks with some 
of the stars here in Trinity.  
  
Tickets can be bought here (5 euro) and we’d advise booking early.  
https://iicdublino.esteri.it/iic_dublino/it/gli_eventi/calendario/2020/03/liffe-
little-italian-film-festival.html 
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